
To, 
Akhil Jain, 
Online Surveillance, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001 . 

Dear Sir, 

·R· 

LIBORD FINANCE LIMITED 
104, M. K. Bhavan, 300, Shahid Bhagat Singh Road . Fort. Mumbai - 400 001 . 

Tel. : (022) 2265 8108 I 09 I 1 0 • Fax : (022) 2266 2520 

Email : office@libord .com • Website : www.libord .com 

CIN No.: L65990MH1994PLC077482 

Date: January 16, 2024 

Ref: Scrip Code No. 511593 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

With reference to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 3887 dated January 15, 2024, we 

would like to inform you that the Company has intimated BSE Limited of all the events and information 

which to its best knowledge and belief has an impact on the operation and performance of the 

Company which includes all price sensitive information , etc. within the stipulated time as required to 

be disclosed under the provisions of Regulation 30 and all other applicable regulations of the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and other applicable laws for the 

time being in force. 

Further, we would like to inform you that there is no pending information or announcement from the 

Company which may have a bearing on the price behaviour of the scrip. The Company shall continue 

to make applicable disclosures within the stipulated time. Therefore, the movement in the share price 

of the Company is purely due to market conditions and is absolutely market driven . The management 

of the Company is in no way connected to any such movement in price. 

We request you to kindly take the above clarification on your records . 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Libord Finance Limited 

Vinantee Shah 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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